
Sister Nibedita Govt. General Degree College for Girls 
 

 
NOTICE 

 

Notice No.: SNGGDCG/55                                                                       Date: 17.02.2020 

 

This is for the information of all faculty members that they have to collect and submit 

a form regarding Study Leave kept in the office within 19th February, 2020, 12 noon 

positively. 

 

                                                                                                                                                            Sd/- 
                                                                                                                                                 Officer-in Charge 


